
 
 
 
 
Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/363                                                               Date: 25/07/2025 
 
 
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
COA Members 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Subject: (URGENT) Request for Inputs on Impact of India–UK CETA on Plastic 
Exports 
  
In light of the Hon’ble Prime Minister’s recent visit to the United Kingdom and the 
signing of the India–UK Comprehensive Economic and Trade Agreement (CETA) on 
24th July 2025, India’s exports of plastic products to the UK are anticipated to receive 
a significant boost. 
  
The full text of the India–UK CETA is available for reference at the following link: 
https://www.commerce.gov.in/international-trade/trade-agreements/india-united-
kingdom-comprehensive-economic-and-trade-agreement/ 
  
In this context, the Department of Commerce has requested feedback from Indian 
plastic exporters. We kindly urge all members to share their inputs on the anticipated 
or observed impact of the agreement on their business operations. Please include 
relevant HSN codes and product names for clarity. 
  
Kindly send your responses to bharti@plexconcil.org; research@plexconcil.org 
no later than 25th July 2025 (5pm). 
  
We look forward to your valuable feedback. 
  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Bharti Parave 
Dy. Director – Trade & Policy 
The Plastics Export Promotion Council 
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